
The cost of In-Person Voting is only 9% of the cost of Mail-In Voting.  
The Bureaucratic Pigs are feasting on taxpayer dollars allocated 
to corrupt and biased State Agencies. Check out the “Election Fraud 
Database” of the Heritage Foundation to learn about the numerous violations 
of mismanagement and voter fraud.  Here’s a summary of what you’ll find: 

“Mail-in ballots are the ones most susceptible to being stolen, altered,  
forged, and having voters pressured or coerced when voting, because  

they are the only type of ballots marked in an unsupervised, unobserved 
setting. The many cases of proven mail-in ballot fraud demonstrates and 
underscores the reason why Law Enforcement Agencies have concluded  
that the lack of ‘in-person, at-the-polls’ accountability make mail-in ballots  

the ‘tool of choice’ for those inclined to commit voter fraud.”  
(Some wording has been paraphrased,) 

Popularizing voting by making it “convenient” is not a reason  
to compromise the integrity of our elections. In-person voting 
does not prevent, nor discourage, Citizens from voting.  


